
 
Herald Office Supply

We posted in the newsletter that Herald
Office Supply was working with a new

supplier for office supplies, and that until
such time as they could get a new

supplier, there may be an impact on their
ability to provide supplies. We are happy
to tell you that the situation is resolved

and Herald Office Supplies is fully
capable of meeting your office supply

needs, and they look forward to
continuing to provide services to the

State.

September dispatch has been updated to reflect the
changes on our website
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